
 

ST. MARTIN PARISH 
Fr. Mark Porterfield, Pastor 

frporterfield94@gmail.com 

7148 St. Martins Avenue, Jefferson City, MO 65109   

Church Website: www.stmartinjc.org      School Website: stmartin.eduk12.net 

DEACONS:  Francis Butel, 893-3049 & Steve Kliethermes, 893-3693 

PASTORAL MINISTER:  Mark McGuire IV -  brpiomaria@gmail.com 

PRINCIPAL: Eddie Mulholland, School: 893-3519 

PARISH COUNCIL PRESIDENT: Julie Erwin, 573-690-5019 

  Proclaim the message of Jesus Christ to all   
  Build up, in unity, the community of Jesus Christ   
  Serve the needs of the community with the love of Jesus Christ   
  Celebrate, as a community, the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 

 

 

 

August 5, 2018 
18

TH
 SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

LITURGY SCHEDULE AND MASS INTENTIONS  
Mon., August 6 No Mass   

Tues., August 7 5:30 p.m. — Ray and Margie Brondel 

Wed., August 8 7:50 a.m. — Fr. Ed Schmidt 

Thur., August 9 7:50 a.m. — Junior Yanskey 

Fri., August 10 7:50 a.m. — Carla Brandt 

Sat., August 11 4:00–5:15 p.m.  — Confessions 

Sat., August 11 5:30 p.m. — Anton and Catherine Schulte 

Sun., August 12 7:30 a.m. — Frank and Mary Schwarzer 

 10:30 a.m. — People of the Parish 

CONFESSIONS 30 minutes prior to all Masses except Saturday when Confessions will be from 4 – 5:15 p.m. 

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = 

FINANCIAL STATEMENT  

July 29, 2018 Children $23.50 Diocesan Missions $5.00

Envelopes $10,340.00 Donations $115.00 Memorial - Struemph $300.00

ACH $3,574.00 Votive Candles $67.00

Plate $384.75 Samaritan $55.00 Total $14,864.25

It takes average weekly envelope contributions of $19,314 to meet our Parish Budget. Maintenance & Repair Acct.

        Average Envelope Contribution Budget July 1 – July 29 $96,570.00 Cash on Hand $9,592.40

        Actual Envelope Contributions July 1, 2018 – July 29, 2018 $93,790.01

shortage ($2,779.99)

 

August depositors: 5:30 p.m. – Greg Brauner; 7:30 a.m. – Jerry Lueckenotte; 10:30 a.m. – Dana Southard   

 

GREETINGS FROM OUR NEW PASTORAL MINISTER – Mark McGuire IV 
May the Lord give you His peace! 

My name is Mark McGuire and with my beautiful wife Jerilyn of 19 years we are blessed with 8 children: John Paul, Ann-

Sophie, Olivia, Mark V, Finnian, Charles Patrick, Darby, and Gideon.   We are so happy to be joining St. Martin’s 

community.  I am a third order member of the Franciscans of the Immaculate and have a religious name: Br. Pio Maria of the 

most Blessed Sacrament (Br. Pio Maria).  Sometimes you will see me wearing a light blue/gray habit on Feast days 

throughout the year thus giving an outward sign of my religious vow.  I also make and repair rosaries so if you need one or 

help fixing one let me know.  I am excited to get to know everyone and look forward to help minister to the St. Martin 

community.  Peace and Blessings 

Parish Office will be closed on Mondays beginning August 6, 2018. 

 

RECTORY & PARISH STAFF – 573-893-2923 

Secretary – stmartinparishoffice@gmail.com 

Bookkeeper - cfrancka@stmartin.eduk12.net  

Office Assistants/Liturgy – liturgysmc@gmail.com 

When the crowd saw that neither Jesus 

nor his disciples were there, they 

themselves got into boats and came to 

Capernaum looking for Jesus – John 6:24 



 

 

Happy Bi r thday To:   
8/6 – Elizabeth Blomberg,  Hayden Hobold, Ronald Meller, Carlie Rieber, George Sheahan,  Brad Stout 
8/7 – Donna Johnson,  Grady Kopp, Sandra Meller, Samuel Thompson, Jax Vanderfeltz, Janet Wankum 

8/8 – John Berhorst, Annette Borghardt, Jennifer Boyce, Debbie Hartman, Harry Hentges, Mallory Patterson, 
Stephanie Stokes 

8/9 – Jerry Archer, Patricia Conger, Brooke Dudenhoeffer, Jerry Herigon, Diann Jacobs, Cole Lehman, Lori Raithel, Jada 
Schaefer, Christopher Till, Howard Woehrer 

8/10 – Nikki Carel, Joshua Ott, Christine Reinkemeyer, Erica Schweer 
8/11 – Toree Hamilton, Mark Huhman, Nancy Kennon, Leon Rackers 

8/12 – Trey Bexten, Zoe Hebenheimer, David Keilholz, Madelyn Moellers, Isabella Rackers, Rita Schaefer, Kennedy Voss, 
Parker Wideman 

From The Office Of The Bishop – Bishop Shawn 

McKnight will be having a monthly intention for us to 

consider during prayer, adoration hour etc. For the month 

of August the intention is:  

“May the beginning of another school year  

be a moment of grace for students, teachers, 

administrators, parents, and supporting parishes and 

communities to grow in knowledge of all that God 

provides for our good and the good of all.” 

 

CONGRATULATIONS AND WELCOME to 

the following who entered our community of 

faith through the Sacrament of Baptism:   

 

WHITLEY JAMES POHL, 

son of Dustin and Chelsey Pohl. 

 

WE WELCOME the following who 

recently joined St. Martin Faith Community: 

PATRICK AND TERESA FINDER 

EUGENE and WENDY FAIRFAX 

 

THANK YOU – Ms. Katie Pestka writes... “Thank you so 

much for your generosity in supporting this mission.  It is 

such a blessing to share the mission with the parish who 

gave me so much.  Thank you for allowing me to do what 

the Lord has called me to and something I love so much.  

Know that I am praying for the parish and think of you all 

so often.” 

 

VOCATION CORNER – Please join us in praying the 

rosary for vocations on the first Tuesday of every month 

before the evening mass.  

“Our particular vocation is the way we can love 

God in this life while our common vocation,  

to be with God eternally, is the deepest longing of 

our hearts.”  Sr. Colleen Mattingly 

Please pray for all seminarians, especially St. Martin 

graduates, Brad Berhorst and Matt Lorang.  

Your prayers and support make a difference. 

 

BLOOD DRIVE sponsored by the K of C Ladies 

Auxiliary will be September 9, 2018 in the cafeteria from 7 

a.m. – noon. 

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
Sun., August 5 Home and School Clothing Resale after all Masses 

 Donut Sunday hosted by the Boy Scouts 

Mon., August 6  

1 pm 50+ Club 

 K OF C BINGO ~ 537 Route T ~ 584-3200 ~ Bingo 6:30 ~ Doors open 4:30. Progressive #1 is $2,500 

in 18 numbers. Progressive #2 is $900 and will pay out. All games pay $120 or more. Raffle - $1,155. 

Meatloaf dinner special. 

7pm Boy Scouts – cafeteria 

 Scripture Group – cry room 

Tues., August 7  

5:10pm Rosary for vocations before Mass 

6pm Finance Council  

7pm Parish Council  

Thursday, August 9  

7:30pm Knights of Columbus 

Sat. August 11 and 

Sun., August 12 

Scrip Sales – after all masses 

  



 

SCHOOL NEWS 
The mission of St. Martin School is to teach a life of prayer, leadership, love, service, and kindness through Catholic education. 

 

School summer office hours will be by appointment only.  You can call the school office at 573-893-

3519 and leave a message or email afender@stmartin.eduk12.net to set up an appointment. Thank you!  
 

SCHOOL OPENINGS – If you are interested in enrolling in our school, contact the school office or Eddie Mulholland 

(EMulholland@stmartin.eduk12.net.  
 

We are looking forward to another great year at St. Martin Catholic School!  Postcards were mailed out on July 30th to 

all disciples announcing their classroom assignment for this year.  All families are invited to join us at the Back to 

School Mass, open house and BBQ on August 14th starting with the 5:30 pm Mass!  There will also be classroom 

orientations in the Pre-K, Kindergarten and 5th Grade classrooms at 7:30 pm.  All families are asked to stop by the 

office during open house to pick up your transportation cards and any forms that are still needed for this school year.  

The office will be open that night to collect any forms or fees you have ready to turn in.  Please contact Andrea 

Fender at 5753-893-3519 or afender@stmartin.eduk12.net with any questions.   

 

SUBSTITUTE TEACHER OPENINGS – We have employment opportunities for substitute teachers during the school 

day and during after school care hours.  To apply, please contact Andrea Fender at 893-3519 or 

afender@stmarin.eduk12.net. 
 

SCHOOL CAFETERIA VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – If you like to prepare food, serve in the lunch line or do dishes, we 

would love to have you as a cafeteria volunteer!  Please contact Cara Carel at 573-539-0067 for more information. 

 

JAGUAR CLUB VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – The Jaguar club provides greeters to spread cheer to our amazing disciples.  

If you can volunteer in the morning, please call Jeff Brondel at 893-5045 or email brondel3@embarqmail.com. 

 

St Martin Home & School Association Uniform Resale 
Saturday August 4th 5pm-7pm & Sunday August 5th 8:30am-12 pm in the Cafeteria 

Gently used shirts, sweaters, pants, skirts, skorts, or shorts that follow dress code criteria * St Martin’s spirit wear * 

All items dropped off will be considered a donation.  Prices will be $2 for shirts and $3 for pants.  The proceeds 

will go to the St. Martin Home and School Association. All items must be tagged. Please attach a tag to each item 

indicating the gender and size.  Labels will be available in an envelope marked “Resale Tags” on the bulletin board in the 

back of church (20 labels per strip) or you may use your own tags.  

Please text or call Larry Lehman if you have questions or need to make other drop off arrangements.  (573–694–8076 

or mizlarryzou@gmail.com) 

 
Welcome Back Mass (Holy Day of Obligation), BBQ and Open House – Join us for the 5:30 Mass to 

celebrate the Assumption of Mary, which is a holy day of obligation.  After mass there will be a 

presentation of school information in the church, followed by a potluck BBQ.  At 7:30 p.m., there will be 

specific Class Orientations:  Pre K Rooms (Ms. Moore & Mrs. Benne), Kindergarten Rooms (Mrs. Silvey & 

Mrs. Pestka) and 5th Grade - Mrs. Crader.  Our after care director, Jenna Perrey will also be available in the office 

during open house.  If your disciple will be attending aftercare and has any allergies or special needs please stop by to 

visit with Mrs. Perrey that evening.   
 

AUGUST 16 – FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

 
AUGUST 28 – CANDY BAR FUNDRAISER KICKOFF ASSEMBLY 

mailto:EMulholland@stmartin.eduk12.net
mailto:afender@stmartin.eduk12.net
mailto:afender@stmarin.eduk12.net
mailto:brondel3@embarqmail.com


 

  Upcoming Events 

Aug 8 Helias Catholic High School Annual Booster 

BBQ - 4:00-8:00pm in the Helias Gymnasium.  

Costs are $10 Adults; $5 ages 5-12, and ages 5 

and under are free.  Tickets can be bought at the 

school office (M-F 8am-1pm) and at the door.  

Contact Activities Director, Tom Quinn with 

questions.(tguinn@heliascatholic.com) or        

573-635-6139 

Aug 12 Assumption Catholic Church at Cedron will 

host a mass on Sunday, August 12 at 2:00 pm.  

Bring your family, friends, and Best Choice 

labels! 

Aug 16 Tap In To Faith – Bring your theology-related 

questions to be answered by Fr. Louis Nelen.  

Gathering to be held at Prison Brews Basement 

(305 Ash Street).  Gather and socialize:  6:30-

7p.m with talk by Fr. Nelen from 7-8p.m. Contact 

Jennifer Luebbert at 291-1906 for additional 

information.   

Aug 18 Helias Back-to-School Dance – A dance for 

Helias students will be on Saturday, August 18
th
 

in the Helias old gym from 8-11 pm.  Cost is $5 

with Helias ID or $10 without ID. Concessions 

will be available for $1.   

Aug 19 St. Thomas the Apostle Parish Picnic, St. 

Thomas, serving fried chicken and roast beef 

from 11 a.m. – 7 p.m. Adults $11. Children $5. 

Quilt Auction 5 p.m. 

Sept 8 Memorial Mass celebrating the life of Fr. Fred 

Barnett, founder of the National Shrine of Mary, 

Mother of the Church will be at 7 p.m. outside at 

the Shrine, Laurie, MO. 

   M I S C E LL A N E OU S    

Word of Life 

“To couples who cannot have children of their own, you 

are no less loved by God; your love for each other is 

complete and fruitful when it is open to others.”  

 

Pope Saint John Paul II’s February 13, 1982 Homily.  

© 1982 Libreria Editrice Vaticana. Used with permission 

God Love Ya Emissaries – Lindenbusch Accounting & 

Tax Service is sponsoring a fundraiser for our Education 

Foundation. We love seeing our community visiting other 

states and countries and you can help earn money for the 

Foundation by wearing your God Love Ya shirts! To learn 

more go to http://stmartinjc.org/images/god-love-ya.html 

Our local AmeriGas Propane office is pleased to offer 

our school the opportunity to participate in the School 

Days Fundraiser.  We have the opportunity to earn up to 

$2,000 per school year simply by collecting AmeriGas 

Propane receipts.  We earn 2 cents for every gallon shown 

on the receipt.  Please submit propane receipt originals and 

don’t forget to talk to local business users you visit.  You 

might be surprised at how quickly these gallons will add 

up.  Please put the receipts in the envelope on the bulletin 

board in church or deliver to the office in school.  Thank 

you. 

Seeking Christ for our Nation Mass Schedule 
August 7 – 6:30 p.m. St. George, Linn 

August 21 – 6 p.m. Our Lady of Snows, Mary’s Home 

Catholic Charities of Central and Northern Missouri is 

hosting a Stop Human Trafficking Conference on 

September 21st and 22nd.  Please publish in your parish 

bulletins, send via e-mail, or any other form of 

communication you may have.  We do have some 

scholarships available to help cover the cost of the $25 

registration fee.  For questions or to register please contact 

Jake Seifert at 573-635-7719 or jseifert@cccnmo.org 

30
th

 Annual Helias Foundation Golf Tournament – 

deadline to register is Monday, August 27, 2018.  The 

traditional tournament will be held on Sept. 10 at JC 

Country Club, Meadow Lake Acres Country Club, and 

Osage National Golf Club, while the Young Crusaders 

tournament (ages 21-31) will be held on Friday Sept. 7 at 

Oak Hills Golf Center.  There will be a FREE Sunday 

afternoon family event on Sept 9, from 4-7:30pm for all 

tournament participants and their families at Turkey Creek 

Golf Center.  For more information on participating or 

sponsoring the event, please contact the Foundation at 573-

635-3808, stop by our office inside Helias Catholic High 

School, or visit us online at www.heliasfoundation.org.  

High South Band - FREE! Come for an evening of fun 

and listen to the internationally known “Nashville” band 

High South. Sponsored by Mary’s Meals.  Drinks and food 

available.  Thursday, August 16th @ Canterbury Hills 

Winery, 6:00 to 9:00 pm, Jefferson City, MO Thursday. 

 

Mary’s Meals a global movement reaching out to people of 

all faiths. Thanks to grass roots support from thousands of 

people across the world, Mary’s Meals is now serving 

1,257,278 school children. Children across 14 of the 

world’s poorest countries are being given the opportunity 

for a better life.  

School + Food =Hope 

RSVP by Email: mickeller75@icloud.com or call Michelle 

at 573-761-3575. 

mailto:jseifert@cccnmo.org
http://www.heliasfoundation.org/


 

Marian Conference 

Behold Your Mother 

August 10 – 11, 2018 

St. Patrick Catholic Church, Laurie Mo 

Friday 5 p.m. – 9:25 p.m. & Saturday 7 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Adoration, Confessions, Relics, Music, Food, Resources, 

St. Joseph Radio. Mass times Friday 7:30 p.m., Saturday 7 

a.m. & 4:30 p.m.  

Father Joseph Kelly – “Behold Your Mother” 

Deacon Patrick O’Toole – “Mary and her Eucharistic 

Son” 

Tim Francis – “The Real Presence, Our Most Merciful 

Gift” 

John Labriola – “Onward Catholic Soldier” 

Michael McGlinn – “Confidence in God and Divine 

Mercy” 

HELIAS CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL      

 FORMAL “RE-SELL” SALE 

WHEN:  Sunday, August 12
th
                                                                                                                 

WHERE:  Helias, Old Gym, 1305 Swifts Hwy.      

SCHEDULE:                          
9 am-12pm:   Drop off dresses to sell     

1-2pm:   VIP early entry ($5 per person) 

2-4pm:   Open shopping!                            

5-6pm:   Pick up money/dresses    

COST:  $5.00 per dress brought in to sell             

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:  

heliasformalresale@gmail.com  OR Laura (230-5413) / 

Bobbi (694-5930)                                                       

Sponsored by the Helias Parents’ Club 

Word of Life 

We felt we had no control, but God reminded us again 

that He is always in control and that we could trust in 

Him. ... Andrew is two years old now, and... we can’t 

imagine loving a child whom we conceived more than we 

love Andrew.” 

 “An Adoption Love Story,” 2014-15 Respect Life 

Program  USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 

The next Jefferson City Metro Local Ultreya will be held 

at St Stanislaus in Wardsville on Monday, August 6th at 

7:00 pm. 

The Local Ultreyas for the Jefferson City Metro Area 

scheduled for the rest of this calendar year are:   

September 6: St Andrew, Holts Summit (Mass and 

Potluck-Thursday) 

October 2: St Peter, Jefferson City (Tuesday) 

The Foundation for the Benefit of Helias Catholic 

High School’s “Continue the Legacy:  One Gift, One 

Goal” fund drive is now in the home stretch with the 

deadline for contributing to the goal fast approaching on 

Friday, August 31.  

Thank you to those who have already given.  If you 

haven’t, please consider making a charitable contribution 

to this year’s fund drive.  Your charitable gift will directly 

support current and future generations of Helias students, 

strengthen the school’s endowment, and help sustain the 

viability of an affordable, quality Catholic education in 

Jefferson City.   

For more information on participating or sponsoring the 

event, please contact the Foundation at (573) 635-3808, 

stop by our office inside Helias Catholic High School, or 

visit us online at www.heliasfoundation.org . 

The Diocese of Jefferson City has posted an opening for a 

fulltime position of Events Coordinator on the 

Employment Page.  The Events Coordinator collaborates 

with Catholic Center staff members to facilitate details that 

lead to successful events at the diocesan level. Additional 

information can be obtained on the website, including 

detailed job descriptions and qualifications, and an 

application for diocesan non-teaching employment. 

Applicants must send a cover letter, application and resume 

to the mcuria@diojeffcity.org.  Applications will be 

accepted until the position is filled. 

The Life Affirming Committee at St. Andrews Parish in 

Holts Summit welcomes Bishop Shawn McKnight and 

Shawn Carney, Founder of 40 Days for Life for the 

“Cast the Vision and Ice Cream Social” on Friday, August 

10 at 7pm in Veit Hall.  It will be an evening of fun, 

fellowship, education and ICE CREAM!  Please RSVP to 

573-821-5130 or kathythebo@hotmail.com.  All are 

welcome to attend and bring friends. 

For inspiration and encouragement in your spiritual life, 

listen to 88.1 FM KHJR, Catholic radio.  Programs 

include Called to Communion, Catholic Answers, and 

The Journey Home, plus, the daily Holy Mass, the Holy 

Rosary, and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. For a program 

schedule and a free CD, please call (314) 752-7000 or toll 

free1-877-305-1234. 

MASS INTENTIONS – We have many openings for 

Mass intentions for the weekday Masses.  Mass intentions 

are generally for the deceased.  The offering for each 

intention is $5.  There are no weekend Mass intentions 

available until after February 2019.  Please call or email 

the rectory for available times or to make arrangements to 

schedule Mass intentions as slots become available. 

 

mailto:mcuria@diojeffcity.org
mailto:kathythebo@hotmail.com

